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Sapphires Challenge 2012 
 

A great big THANK YOU to all of our parent 
volunteers! The competition was a huge success and 
it could not have been done without you. 

 

Western Regional Championships  
 
Six of our Sapphires travelled to Burnaby, BC April 25th – 
30th for the 2012 Western Regional Championships.  The 
girls had a wonderful time, and enjoyed themselves very 
much at the “Bollywood Banquet”! They all placed very well 
in their categories, and many personal best performances 
were achieved! Special thanks to Coach Carly Isaak for 
leading Team Sapphires! 
 

 
 

Provincial Championships 2012 
 
The Provincial Championships were held at Max Bell the 
weekend of May 12th and 13th.  Congratulations to all of the 
Sapphires who participated; all of you did extremely well and 
we are so proud of you! 
 

            
Level 5B All-Around 

       Emma McLarty (1st), Vicky Cloutis (2nd), and Madisyn Pauls (3rd) 

 

YThank YouY 
 

To our Sapphires Parent Committee for all of their 
time and effort they put in all season, to help make 
Sapphires the wonderful club that it is! 
 

Sapphires Parent Committee: 
Rose Cloutis President  
Karen Trojan   Competition Registrar 
Maria Stevenson  Treasurer 
Janet Milne Bingo Coordinator 
Lorna McLarty Secretary  
Shauna Lagimodiere Member-at-Large 
Verna Taylor Member-at-Large 
Linda Smyrichinsky Member-at-Large 
Rosanna Guzzi Member-at-Large 
Diane Rawluk Fundraising 
Char Thompson Facilities 
Sherri Polden Events and Volunteer 

Coordinator 
If you are interested in joining the committee next season, or would just 
like to be more involved with your daughter’s Club, please speak to any of 
the Committee or contact: 

Rose Cloutis @ 789-9808 
cloutis@mymts.net 

 OR 
Karen Trojan @ 586-3022 

kat729@hotmail.ca 
 

 Dates to Remember: 
 
May 21 - Victoria Day, Practice at Booth College 7 – 10 pm 
May 22-26 - Canadian Individual Championships, 
Regina, SK 
June 2 - Provincial Gymnaestrada, Grant Park High School 
June 13 - Rhythmic Gymnastics Manitoba Annual General 
Meeting and Awards Ceremony  
June 15 – Year-end Wind-up at Lansdowne  
 
*Note: regular competitive training finishes at Provincial 
Championships. Optional June training will be available 
following Provincial Gymnaestrada. 
 

www.sapphiresgymclub.ca 

sapphiresrgc@gmail.com 

Congratulations 
to Samantha, 
Megan, Nicole, 
Morgan, Amy 
and Mikayla – 
we are so proud 
of you and your 
performances at 
Westerns!  
 

Well Done! 




